
The Liturgy 

 

Sunday Mass 

Saturday: 6.00 pm (Vigil Mass) 

 

Sunday:    9.30 am  

                  12.00 noon 
 

  

SUMMER MASS TIMES  

Monday:        9.30 am 

Tuesday:        9.30 am 

Wednesday:  9.30 am  

Thursday:       9.30 am 

Friday:             9.30 am 

Saturday:        12 noon 

Confession (Summer times) 

Monday:       7.30 pm – 8.00 pm 

Friday:          6.30 pm – 7.00 pm 

Saturday:      12.30 pm – 1.00 pm & 

                        5.30 pm – 6:00 pm  
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Monday:       7.30 pm – 8.00 pm  
                          

Baptisms  

1st & 3rd Sunday of the Month at 1.30pm 

Please contact the Parish Office to book 

(One month’s notice required) 
 

Marriages 

At least 6 months’ notice required prior 

to date of Marriage. 

Please contact Fr O’Donnell  

 

PARISH OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
(Total includes Basket Collections, Standing Orders and Dona Donations) 

 

Weekly Collection 3rd August:      £6678.95 
Monthly Collection 3rd August:    £4733.76 

 
 

Summer Mass Times 
From Monday 30th June to 31st August weekday masses  

(Monday-Friday) will all be at 9.30am. 
There won’t be evening mass on Monday or Friday 

 

Bulletin Notices 

Notices for the bulletin must be with the Parish Office by 12.00 noon Thursday 

to be included in the weekend bulletin. Thank you 
 

  

Saint Brigid’s Parish 
Nineteenth Sunday in O T 

10th August 2025, Year C 

 

Parish Priest:  Fr Edward O’Donnell      Tel: 028 9066 5409 
Parish Office:   028 9066 5409;     (9 am - 1 pm Weekdays) 

Address:  40 Derryvolgie Avenue, Belfast, BT9 6FP 
Email: stbrigids@downandconnor.org        Website: stbrigidsparishbelfast.org 

Livestream/Webcam:  youtube.com/@stbrigidsparishbelfast 
 

 

Nineteenth Sunday in O T 
 

First Reading:  Reading from the book of Wisdom    Wis 18:6-9 

By the same act with which you took vengeance on our foes you made us glorious by 

calling us to you. 
 

Responsorial Psalm:     Ps 32:1.12.18-20.22 
Happy are the people the Lord has chosen as his own. 

 

Second Reading:  Reading from the letter of the Hebrews  Heb 11:1-2.8-19 

Abraham looked forward to a city founded, designed and built by God. 
 

Gospel:  According to Luke   Lk 12:32-48 

You too must stand ready 
 

 

Anniversary List 
 

Please pray for Mary Hennessy, John Ronayne and Patricia Gullery recently deceased, 
Roy Kelly whose month’s mind it is and for all those whose anniversaries are at this 
time: Seamus O’Hare, James Kelly, Peter Dolan, Alex McKeating, Fergus Gilligan, Mary 
McRandal, Patricia Bowers 

May they rest in peace 
 

The Parish Office will be closed from Monday 18th until Tuesday 
26th August. 

(Please note: There will be no bulletin for 24th August) 

mailto:stbrigids@downandconnor.org
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https://www.facebook.com/stbrigidsparishbelfast


 

Ashleigh Group Confirmation Classes 2026 
Enrolment for  Confirmation in  2026 is now open for children in the parish not 
attending St Bride’s P.S.  To register your child please contact the Parish Office at 
stbrigids@downandconnor.org and a member of the Group will be in touch with 
a Registration Form. 

Classes commence in Tuesday 16th September 2025. 
 

 

Ashleigh Group First Communion Preparation 2026 
First Holy Communion classes for children of the parish who do not attend St 
Bride’s P.S, will commence in October 2025. Please contact 
stbrigids@downandconnor.org to register your child’s interest.  
 

 

***PLEASE NOTE*** 
Carpark resurfacing work and re-marking will be carried out, 
beginning on Monday 18th August and will be completed by 
Thursday 21st August.  
Both Church and Parish Centre Carparks will be closed during this 
period. 
This will cause parishioners some inconvenience but we are 
confident of patient understanding. 
 

 

Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Friday 15th August             Mass at 9.30am 

 

 
 

Parish One World Group - Presentation from Sister Ruth Chetambe, 

Missionary Sister of the Most Holy Rosary, in St Bride's Parish Hall at 11.00 
am on Monday 11 August 2025. 

 
An opportunity to hear first hand about one of the projects our parish group  

supports. 
 

Sister Ruth and her colleague Sister Christine Heverin are travelling from 
Dublin to tell us about the humanitarian work their colleagues carry out in the 

Ngonyek Health Centre in Kenya. 
 

Our Group has known Sister Ruth for over 10 years, first when she led a 
feeding programme which we fund in Ethiopia and then when she moved in 

2023 to this Health Centre in Kenya which we now fund. 
 

All parishioners are very welcome to come along. Tea and coffee available 
from 10.45am. 

 
The presentation will last about one hour including time for questions. 

 
You can view the work of the clinic at 

https://www.mshr.org/holy-rosary-clinic-ngonyek 
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